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Hello Emerson Friends and Family, 

 

I hope  all are doing well as we transition into the spring 
season.  Things begin to happen very fast as we 
approach June.  Our 3rd, 4th, & 5th graders have 
begun state Forward testing, which continues through 
the end of April.  The intruder drill (information 
coming via email) will happen Friday, April 5.  Our 
severe weather drill will happen later in April. 

 

Emerson has some fun activities coming up next month.  
Our annual Art Show and PTO Chicken Que will take 
place April 11th.  On Tuesday, April 16th we will host a 
family/community night at the Myrick Park main 
shelter.  Dinner will be served to families and students/
families that register will receive a variety of books to 
promote literacy through the summer.   Storyteller 
Michael Scott will be there to entertain the masses.  

 

Enjoy spring break and rest up for the home stretch.  
Stay well. 
 

Eric Check,  Principal   

Spring Break 
Thur. March 28 thru Tues, 

April 2nd 
 

Walking School Bus  
Resumes 

Weds. April 10th 
 

Art Show/Chicken Que 
Thurs. April 11th 

 
Family Literacy Night 

Tues. April 16th 
5-6:30 

 
PTO Meeting 

Tues. April 16th 
(After Family Literacy Night) 

 
No School  

Fri. April 19th 
 
 

http://www.lacrosseschools.org/emerson
mailto:emerson@lacrossesd.org
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Click here to access Emerson’s breakfast 
& lunch menus, meal prices, & 

nutritional information. 

The Emerson Food Pantry is available for families in need.  

If you would like to receive a bag or 

donate to the food pantry, please contact  

Michelle Torgerson 

Emerson School Counseler 

mtorgers@lacrossesd.org 

This is where you can find out about 

different events, programs, and 

opportunities for your child(ren) in the 

community.  

https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/  

https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/Emerson
https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/
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November 15th 

December 14th 
Tuesday, April 16th 

(after Family Literacy Night) 
 

Tuesday, May 21st 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu-MljzWR2SMLD556azQO34tLWzF8_bZ5RNDjaQZ2FwbVtQA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.facebook.com/groups/emersonPTO
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Hello!  What a month we’ve had!  4th and 5th graders have been making projects with Garageband 
and it has been really fun!!  3rd grade got to go on their 600th field trip this year to see the La Crosse 
Symphony Orchestra perform superhero theme songs, and we just completed our videos to submit 
to the orchestra to see if either classroom can win tickets to a future performance!  The younger 
grades have been playing music games, moving to new music, and are just finishing up reading the 
amazing new book, “Beautiful Noise; The Music of John Cage” by Lisa Rogers.  This has inspired us 
to make our own ‘aleatoric music’ (or music of chance) and the results have been incredible!  

 

A couple other pieces of news!   
1.  First Annual Ho-Chunk Nation Powwow is at the La Crosse Center THIS SATUR-

DAY!  It is totally free and open to the public, and it is a great opportunity to experience 
firsthand what Native American music is all about!  

2.  A great singer/songwriter from our area, Peter Mayer, is performing at the Fran-
siscan Spirituality Center on April 19th.  He is family-friendly and is a real treat to see 
live!  There are other amazing performances taking place all over the city as well, so con-
tinue to keep an eye on the Weber Center page or the Viterbo performing arts page and 
the like for updates!   

3. Finally, the 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students have once again been asked to perform 
the national anthem for the WIAA State Track meet on May 31st!  I am sooooooooo 
excited for the students to have this opportunity!   

 

In case you have not heard, our concert date and times are 

Monday, May 20th, 2024 

Kindergarten and 1st grade are at 6 PM 

2nd and 3rd grade are at 6:30 

4th and 5th grade are at 7 PM 

At Riverside Park 

*If it rains, the concerts will be held at Central High School!* 

 

Please make sure that your student can attend.  The concert is a great summary of what everyone is 
working on in music throughout the year.  It is the best setting for students to demonstrate their abili-
ties and get performing experience.  Please contact me with questions or if your student will be una-
ble to attend. 
 

Thank you for your time and as always, feel free to contact me at cstiemke@lacrossesd.org or 608-

789-6930.  You can also see updates, media, and access fun music links at our website at https://
sites.google.com/lacrossesd.org/emersonelementarymusic/home.  Have a great day! 

 

-Mr. Stiemke- 

 
 

 

https://sites.google.com/lacrossesd.org/emersonelementarymusic/home
https://sites.google.com/lacrossesd.org/emersonelementarymusic/home
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Be sure to stop by to claim and missing items 

from the Lost & Found.  

March 28 thru April 2—Spring Break 

There will be no school on these days. Enjoy the time 

with family and friends. Take an opportunity to get 

outdoors and recharge! 

March 15th—Read-a-thon Fundraiser 
Update 

Thank you for all of  your donations! We raised $5,052 

for the PTO and had a great day of  reading! 

 

Yearbooks! 
Thank you to our generous PTO for offering to 

purchase yearbooks for all of  our Emerson students. 

  

Our yearbook order has been submitted. We will 

distribute them towards the end of  the  school year. 



 

Be Respectful Be Responsible Be Safe 

Pennies for Pediatrics Update 

We raised $1000 for Gunderson Pediatrics and the 

Buck family! Mrs. Joley delivered all of  the gifts 

and got a big hug from both girls! We gave the 

family a $100 gift card to Walmart along with 10 

$10 Moka gift cards for the hospital families to 

use. We also gave $700 in toys for the play room! 

It was a great experience for our families at 

Emerson! 

 

Summer School 

Registration is now open for both Foundation 

and Enrichment courses for Summer program-

ming. Please log into Skyward to register your 

child. Contact our main office or the Summer 

March 15th—Read-a-thon Fundraiser 
 

PTO Chicken-Que 

Don’t forget to mark the calendar for the 
upcoming Chicken-Que on April 11th. Then stop 

over for to view some artwork. 

Don’t forget to stop 
by the PTO Chicken 
Que for some dinner! 
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District Illness Guidance: 

As we begin the school year, we will have students 

who come to school not feeling their best. We en-

courage students who aren’t feeling well to stay 

home until they are feeling well enough to learn. 

The district illness recommendations for students can 

be found in the Parent’s Health Guide. Anyone 

testing positive for COVID may return to school when 

they are feeling well enough to do so. Masking is an 

individual decision acceptable at any time in our 

district. 

Illness or Injury at School: 

Students who become ill or injured at school will be 

seen in the health room by trained staff. If your 

child is unable to return to class, a parent will be 

contacted. For your child’s comfort please make 
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https://www.lacrosseschools.org/emerson/wp-content/uploads/sites/15/2023/11/2024-25-4K-registration-flyer.pdf
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